GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL:: INDIRA GANDHI GOVERNMENT COLLEGE
TEZU

NO. IGGC/LIB-5/2014-2015 Dated, Tezu, the 30" April’2024.

IT IS FOR GENERAL INFORMATION TO ALL THE
STUDENTS OF | G G COLLEGE THAT SEMESTER
EXAMINATION WILL BE STARTED FROM SECOND WEEK
OF MAY’2024. HENCE, ALL ARE DIRECTED TO RETURN
THE LIBRARY BOOKS, LIBRARY CARDS, AND OTHER
READING MATERIALS WHICH HAVE BEEN BORROWED
FROM THE LIBRARY, ON OR BEFORE 08/05/2024
POSITIVELY.
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